
 
Ferris State University  

Student Employment  

1201 S. State Street, CSS 101  

Big Rapids, MI 49307  

 

 

Dear Employer, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for volunteering to assist our department. Although 

we are unable to hire you as a paid employee, we would like to acknowledge your assistance and 

extend our appreciation for the time and energy involved in supporting our program.  

 

I’m certain that the experience you will receive from your efforts will be beneficial as you work 

toward your educational, personal and career goals.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

John M Randle  

Manager 


